January, 2024

el
X }
4

ey,
| J
£

1‘? Dear Central High School Class of ’64,
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It’s hard to believe that our sixty-year class reunion is coming up! The

a4 weekend selected for our reunion is September 20 and 21, 2024. The
B committee is busy planning an enjoyable and memorable casual weekend,
and we sincerely hope you will be able to attend.
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DETAILS:

On Friday, the reunion will begin at the Jewish Community Center (JCC). The recently updated JCC
provides a fabulous venue. Cocktails and hors d’oeuvres will be served from 5:00-8:00 PM. Dress for

the evening is casual.
We are investigating a Central High football game on Friday evening. More to come on that topic.

If you are interested in a tour of Central on Saturday morning, we can arrange for that experience. A
student ambassador will show you the new wing of the building. Please indicate your interest on the

registration form.

The Saturday night celebration will be held at Champions Club. The evening will begin with cocktails at
6:00 PM followed by a sit-down dinner at 7:00. Please note any special dietary restrictions on the
registration form. Dress for this evening is also casual.

NEXT STEPS:

Take the first step in attending our special reunion weekend by completing the enclosed registration
form at your earliest opportunity, and returning it to Jeannette Rice Johnson whose contact information
you'll find as you register. Please know that we need your completed form even if you cannot
be present so that we can compile our updated directory. The sooner we get your information, the
better we can plan our reunion weekend.

If, for any reason, finances prohibit you from attending, please indicate that on the registration form.
We will, on a very confidential basis, find out what we can do to facilitate your attendance.

The Committee is hoping for a great turnout and that YOU will be part of it!

All our best,
Class of ’64 Reunion Committee



